Beth Willis

From:

ELIZABETH CULLINAN <bettecullinan@verizon.net>

Sent:

Friday, November 16, 2018 5:45 PM

To:

Beth Willis; Lynne Bermudez; Paula Burke

2018 NOV 20 AM 8: 55

Subject:

Please post meeting and Paula-reserve conf room for meeting

Town of Topsfield

Posted 11/20/18 9:00 Am

Sub Group of the COA, Dementia-Friendly

To meet at

Topsfield Town Offices

461 Boston St., E-6

Topsfield, MA

Conference Room in COA Office

Tuesday, December 11. 2018

3 p.m.

AGENDA

Meeting to discuss what can be done to make Topsfield Dementia-Friendly

Recap activities of the year – where we are.

Next steps for 2019

Bette Cullinan Outsourcing Strategies Validata